
Kindergarten Newsletter
English: sight words: above, finish, alone, great,
and after. Please practice these words at home

to help your child recognize them easily in
reading.

Math: reviewing number patterns for 10, focusing
on addition patterns.

Arabic: We are learning the letter Thaa (ث). 
Quran: We are memorizing Surah Al-Qadr (1-5) 

Islamic Studies: We are continuing to learn
about fasting and reviewing the Du’a for breaking

the fast.
Important Reminder:

There will be no school on Friday, March 21
due to Teacher-Parent Conferences. Please let

us know if you will be attending in person or
virtually.

Thank you!


